SELECTMEN'S MEETING November 9, 1987

The Finance Committee came in to discuss budgets for 1988. They would like
to have all budgets in for review by December 15, 1987.

Betsey Dodge, chairperson of the Conservation Commission was in to inform

the Selectmen that Kennedy Brothers have offered the east side land of Bailey
Pond to the Town. The Selectmen authorized the Conservation Commission to

do the investigation of this parcel.

Betsey would Iike the Selectmen to consider Jim Hawkins as a member of the
Conservation Commission.

Lee Murray was in to discuss weekly business.

Mike Stains was in to discuss emplyoyment on the Highway Department. Mike was
hired at a starting salary of $6.43/hour. He will be starting November 11, 1987.

Selectmen asked Paul Gagnon of Mr. Gee's Tire Corp. to come in regarding
tires at the Landfill. They informed him that he would not be allowed to bring

in any more trailer loads of tires.

Michael Richard came in to discuss establishing a Respond Committee



